
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
June 21, 2002 

 
 
 

To the Honorable Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 On June 12, 1964, the City of Milwaukee was granted sewer easement SE-1657.  

The easement is located in the area west of North 68th Street (extended) and south of 
West Bradley Road.  A portion of the sewer within the easement has been abandoned due 

to a sewer relocation.  Consequently, a portion of the easement will no longer serve the 
interests of the City of Milwaukee and, therefore, may be released.  
 

 We have prepared the attached resolution authorizing and directing the proper 
City officers to execute Partial Sewer Easement Release SER-1657. 

 
 We recommend adoption of this resolution.  
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

 
 
 

      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works 
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